
My Small Business

BINGO
Are you a small business (less than 20 employees) located in the Gunnedah Shire? 

You’re eligible to enter our My Small Business Bingo.

Every row or column completed during Small Business Month, 1-31 October 2023 will 
receive an entry into the prize draw to win one of two $100 Gunny Money Gift Cards.

Use #gunnedahbizbingo on Facebook/Instagram when posting and tag any 
relevant small business.

Enjoy a beverage at 
a local café, post a 
photo and tag the 

business

Post a photo of the 
employee that has 

been employed the 
longest

Subscribe to the 
Gunnedah Business 

Newsletter at  
https://tinyurl.com/

GSCBizNews

Hire a local contractor 
for a future service 
e.g. house clean, 

lawn mow, repairs

Purchase a  
Gunny Money  

gift card

Follow Gunnedah 
Shire Council 

on Facebook or 
Instagram

Order takeaway from 
a café/restaurant 

you have never tried 
before

Post a positive 
review of another 

local business using 
Facebook or Google

Complete a workout 
with a local fitness 

trainer or studio

Purchase something 
made or grown locally

Send flowers or a gift 
from a local store to 
a friend or another 

business

Follow Gunnedah 
Chamber of 

Commerce on 
Facebook or 

Instagram

Follow three new 
local businesses on 
Facebook or Insta-

gram

Attend an  
event during  

Small Business Week

Perform a random  
act of kindness -  

share details:
Host a team  
morning tea  

or lunch

Name:						      Phone:				  

Business:					     Email:

Return bingo cards by 1 November 2023 to Gunnedah Shire Council in person to Council Administration 
Building at 63 Elgin Street, Gunnedah or email: council@infogunnedah.com.au

Winners will be drawn on 6 November and contacted by Gunnedah Shire Council.

Visit www.gunnedah.nsw.gov.au for full terms & conditions.


